Karissa Goodman September 18, 2018 at 4:33 PM
Re: Ethics! Chapter 1 Details
To: Sherry Campbell, Cc: Haley Stacey

| believe it is my turn!

The topic that has caught my eye this week is confidentiality. Welcome Home is such an open family environment, how do we ensure our residents have
their right to privacy? When conducting an assessment, things can still be heard by other parties not involved in other rooms. Staff meetings are usually
help in a common area where the information can be heard. Sometimes in our conversations we may be too comfortable and share a small piece of
information about one resident to another. Or sometimes | have noticed resident’s files laying on the table, does everyone have access to every file?
Including staff, volunteers, and other residents? How do we make sure that our residents feel a sense of privacy without taking away from the “home”
feeling?

Karissa Goodman
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God Bless

See More from Sherry Campbell

Sherry Campbell September 18, 2018 at 5:00 PM
Re: Ethics! Chapter 1

To: Karissa Goodman

YES, YES AND YES!!! PREACH IT GAL! This has been a pet peeve of mine since the day we took our first resident. Can we come up with something
this year to improve? It is in the orientation and the volunteer training. Perhaps signs or a week of awareness or something! Let's get Michelle in on the
loop on this one!

See More from Karissa Goodman
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